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My family has lived in Oregon for 5 generations. We love this state and brag about it
endlessly. Now we want to hold our heads up proudly that Oregon has done the right
thing about climate change--that we do our part and do it well. Please pass a strong
climate bill that really works. Lots and lots of compromises have already been made
to pacify the concerns of rural Oregonians. Timber United is a passionate group
whose concerns are based on misinformation from the timber companies. Base your
work and your decisions on real information, not corporate scheming.

Ann Littlewood
Portland, OR



